
Murray Family Update  

January 14, 2013…Two months from today, we are scheduled to land in Bacolold City.  We have had a 

wonderful furlough but we are ready to go home to the work and to the people God has called us to reach.  We 

have completed several projects throughout our furlough with only a few tasks remaining.  With that in mind 

we want to bring these urgent needs to the attention of our praying friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Brethren, the local church is the lifeline for the missionary.  If we could go borrow from a bank or go to the 

field and get a job to help provide these needs we would.  However, that is not possible.  Our only option is the 

local church, God’s avenue on earth to meet the needs of His servants.  We present these needs to you, realizing 

that God must have an avenue to work through in order to meet these needs.  Would you pray about being a 

channel of God’s blessings for these projects?  Should the Lord lead you to help, please make your checks 

payable to IBOM and designate for Murray Projects.  Thank you for praying and having a part in this work.  

Your friends, Bro. Chris, Amy, Andrew & Caleb Murray 

Sending Church:  Gantt Street Baptist Church, 2121 Gantt Street, Cayce, SC 29033 – Dr. Gene Rowell, Pastor 

Serving with:  International Baptist Outreach Missions, POB 16576, Asheville, NC 28816 – Dr. Wendell Runion, President 

Our church and college restroom is nearing completion.    We had the 

previously estimated amount to complete this project.  Unfortunately, due 

to one of our young men getting electrocuted and nearly killed, we had to 

bring in a professional to finish things up.  This added to the budget.  They 

plan to finish this within the week.  The contractor has given us until 

February 15 to pay the total bill.  We still need $4000 to finish this project. 

We are trying to raise the funds to build a house for the Rey Awit  

family, our church planter in Sikatuna, Isabela.  They have an open air 

tabernacle type church building which is being used by unlawful and 

unrighteous people during the night.  The local authority has instructed 

Rey to get something established as soon as possible.  We need $2000 

to build a house and install the electricity.  This will also provide 

electricity for the church as well.  

With all of our church planters going to the mountains to start 

churches, we need a 4x4 vehicle in order to go visit them on a regular 

basis.  Our desire is to go provide hands-on help, blessing them with 

materials and supplies, as well as holding them accountable for the 

support provided for them.  Unfortunately, even second hand 4x4’s 

are expensive.  We still need $8000 for this project. 

We have one-third of our security wall completed.  We still have 

two-thirds to go.  Just recently, someone broke into our Deaf 

Church and stole our wiring for our restroom project.  We will be 

having these problems until this project is completed.  We still 

need $12,000 to finish this project.  


